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Science Week

In March we funded 
a robot workshop 
during Science 
Week 


Monkey World

This summer, we 
heavily subsidised a 
whole school trip to 
Monkey World


End of Year 
Celebration

We organised a 
party complete with 
BBQ and Bouncy 
Castle

HOLIDAY PARTIES

We run a Halloween 
disco, a Christmas 

lunch with Santa and an 
Easter Party throughout 

the year
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SCHOOL TRIPS


We fund whole school 
trips to pantomimes 

and summer activities

2
SCHOOL EQUIPMENT


We contributed to 
funding of the “trim 

trail” play equipment
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Cheselbourne Village 

School Friends (CSF)


Who Are We? 

We are a small but dedicated group of parent volunteers who 
help raise funds and organise trips and treats for the children 
at Cheselbourne Village School.


What have we funded in recent 
years?
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UPCOMING EVENTS THAT WE NEED HELPERS FOR ARE:

Halloween Disco - 20th October. Help needed with decorating the 
village hall, serving food on the night and helping supervise the 
children at the entrance 


Christmas lunch - !3th December. Help needed with cooking some 
of the food, serving the lunch to the children and teachers and 
clearing up afterwards. 


Christmas fair - date tbc. Helpers needed to organise this, including 
running a tombola, craft stalls, cooking and serving food etc. 

What are our plans for 
this coming year?

 

• New plans for this term include 

paying for some items that the 
teachers have requested such as a 
Roman numeral outdoor clock, a 
flagpole and a music stand. 


• We are also planning: a Halloween 
Disco, a whole school trip to see a 
Christmas show, a Christmas snow 
globes workshop (in school), a 
Christmas lunch with Santa and a 
fair after our Christmas service. 


• In the new year we are hoping to 
fund an Easter Disco, a whole 
school trip in the summer and an 
end of year celebration! 


How can you help? 


We would love to have more 
volunteers join us to help organise 
some fun events for the children! We 
would appreciate any help at all, no 
matter how small. You don’t need to 
commit to come to every meeting but 
if you are a keen baker, craft maker or 
can help in any capacity we would 
love to hear from you. If you can help 
please contact Debbie Riddell at 
dhriddell@gmail.com
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